
ESTON PACE, Manager 

250 Watts 

Norman L. Mag -:ire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

Dear Norman: 

R. T. WHITAKER, Engineer 

KillT 
1450 On Your Dial U.P. News Wire 

LAMPASAS, TEXAS 

May 14, 1948 

Sorry that we haven't ans eyed your report of our equipment test 
program of April 25th. I °'ish at this time to very much verify 
your report giving the correct times that station breaks and 
recordings were played. 

We sincerely do thank you for your report as the reports received 
did help the engineering staff. We have been very busy since 
the test program that you heard which has caused the delay in 
confirming your report. 

Thanks again for the nice report. Wishing you the best in radio 
listening. 

Sincerely 
C5 . -w 
R.T. 1hitaker 


